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    Subject line: 
 

Workshop WebEx Failure: Improving Energy Compliance of Central Air Conditioning and 
Heat Pump Systems 

 

Text of message to be sent: 
 

On June 29, 2018, California Energy Commission staff held a workshop regarding the 
improvement of energy compliance of central air conditioning and heat pump systems.   
 

Unfortunately the wrong WebEx meeting was launched and a number of people were 
prevented from effectively participating in the workshop.   

 
We will reschedule this workshop as soon as possible and send an update. 
 

We apologize for this failure and the frustration it has caused. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Joe Loyer 

Senior Mechanical Engineer 
California Energy Commission 
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